





Dear guests!

Due to the situation regarding Covid19 and in accordance with the recommendations of the National Institute of Public Health we will limit the number of bathers in the autumn and winter months of 2020/2021 in the Winter Thermal Riviera.

In order to protect the health of you and all employees, we will introduce changes regarding bathing in the Winter Thermal Riviera for all guests staying in the accommodation units of Terme Čatež.

Guests will be allowed to bath within the so-called 'timeline':

- as of 1 September 2020 in two timelines:
 - between 8 am and 2 pm or
 - between 3 pm and 9 pm
- with the closure of the Summer Thermal Riviera in three timelines:
 - between 8 am and 12 pm or
 - between 0.30 pm and 4 pm or
 - between 5 pm and 9 pm

In the interim time periods, the Winter Thermal Riviera will be ventilated and disinfected daily.

More detailed information regarding the time schedule of entries during the stay is received by the guest upon arrival at the Čatež Spa at the reception of the selected hotel / camp / apartment or mobile home.

Thank you for your cooperation and for following the instructions to prevent the spread of the virus - only together will we be able to ensure the safety and health of all of us!

Terme Čatež d.d.

